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2014 ABA Engineering Academy 

   

The ABA Engineering Academy has scheduled 
broadcast engineering classes and seminars for 2014.  
 
Radio Broadcast Engineering and Television Broadcast 
Engineering classes will be offered again. While these 
courses are designed for those with minimal or no 
technical experience, seasoned engineers have found 
it a great refresher and an opportunity to learn about 
new technology.  As in past years, we will offer the 
opportunity to take the SBE certification exam at the 
end of the courses.  
  
The Radio class will be offered February 10th - 14th 
and again July 14th - 18th. 
  
The Television class will be offered March 3rd - 7th 
and again September 8th - 12th. 
  
The Academy will also offer four special subject 
seminars during the year. 
  
Fundamentals of HD Radio 
Fundamentals of HDTV 
IP Fundamentals for Broadcast Engineering 
Audio and Television over IP 
  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001F-8nNcq5LEaR1h47SDHLAb7Tg0sTC2QSmEzcURtVpc7V--uazQrC-h3gkXSPJ3drW9if0oW9QvbEYp9tB88I96wcuy-72cVTql7SB3ZglcibtHELfB3z7YgHIdHgDEeKqLbR-2isbxE=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001F-8nNcq5LEaR1h47SDHLAb7Tg0sTC2QSmEzcURtVpc7V--uazQrC-h3gkXSPJ3drW9if0oW9QvbEYp9tB88I96wcuy-72cVTql7SB3ZglcibtHELfB3z7YgHIdHgDEeKqLbR-2isbxE=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001F-8nNcq5LEbw95Z9wjPvAqI6PZn1Sv16FrGprBz126Ga1f2e8Mw18HjiHFNGLQRVrx_iPyMNHs7YU0_q0DT40a40sPmOcu_yNXs3K8qYnYh0y8Uuv04Xrvbtww7ZfqLWECRkkAMknoCJZ48_ZRyHKoUsOkaks9_WYJgo70njFg7aWcsHntVbUxi1MzKmDNdyy3xHE2qYPAWZ2hHwTowiHA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001F-8nNcq5LEaF5bRU0-PZG0lzd4TyDWqbFdbxo_T1sQXtj0D0kl9eZljHcdMMCczEGXGkPeGRtrkITPhkK2hjq33cYdWr77Hvh8upr7pOLBI=
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1110014335686


These special seminars will will be two days in length. 
Dates for these sessions will announced shortly. 
  
All courses will be held at the ABA training center in 
Hoover, AL.  There is no cost to attend any of the 
classes or seminars.  Should you desire to take the 
SBE certification exam there will be a fee for the test. 
  
You are encouraged to take advantage of these great 
opportunities to continue your education in Broadcast 
Engineering. If you have others in your operation or 
someone you know would benefit, please let them 
know about the Academy. Over the last two years, 
135 students from around the country have attended 
the various courses. 
  
To register or receive additional information contact 
Larry Wilkins, Academy Director.   
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